
Godwin Theatre Booster Board Meeting Minutes
February 28, 2023

The meeting began at 6:40 following the Urinetown Parents Meeting.

President Dayna Schoonmaker updated the members on our current membership number, 24
and our current board members.

She then announced that the Thespians had elected their leadership board resulting in Ellie
McNally becoming president and therefore the Booster Board Rep.

In Treasurer Laura McNally’s absence, Dayna Schoonmaker reviewed the January financial
report. We gained some new membership funds and made ~$400 on concessions from Mr. MG
and the One Acts Showcase.

The vote on January’s minutes was postponed to next month.

Webmaster Kelley Hope reviewed updates she will be making to the website. Historian Jennifer
Buxton reported on current work being done on Instagram and Facebook. She asked if we
might create a publicity folder where we can keep images and soundbites for promotional
purposes.

The group discussed the upcoming Dodgeball tournament, March 4th, and our opportunity to
sell concessions at this event. Dayna Schoonmaker, Kelley Hope and Brandy Wood will be
working this event.

Key promotions and fundraisers for Urinetown will be a sticker campaign for the two weeks
leading up to the show and theatre ticket baskets to auction off at the show. Mr. Solomon and
the board voted to approve the purchase of supplies to make the stickers.

We also discussed the end of the year Senior Showcase and Luau. The idea of celebrating after
the showcase with Kona Ice Luau themed celebration.

Upcoming dates for future meetings and events:
March 4 - Concessions for Dodgeball Tournament
March 9-11 - New York Field Trip
March 21 - EoY Party Planning and Baskets construction for Urinetown
April 18 - Week of May 1 - Pre-show work, picture display, etc.
May 4-6 - Urinetown!
May 9 - Last meeting for the year - finalize plans for year-end event, elect officers for next year,
prepare for audit meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 7 pm


